
District 7 of Alcoholics Anonymous Area 29 

Website guidelines 

 

1. The purpose of the District 7 website, is to provide public information to members and 
non-members of Alcoholic Anonymous focusing primarily on A.A. related activities and 
services within Howard, co. and neighboring counties, or those A.A. related events 
sponsored by A.A. entities in the area. 

2. Privacy and anonymity will be protected in accordance with the traditions of Alcoholics 
Anonymous.  

3. The website will be maintained by the district appointed webmaster who has routine 
editorial and content authority, within these guidelines. Matters, which affect a 
significant chance to the website or concern a matter of A.A. tradition will be brought to 
the attention of the District DCM or alternate DCM and officers, and may be brought 
before the district assembly.  

4. The website should show no outside affiliation, hence keeping with the A.A. traditions.  


